
 

 5 July 2024 

Adaptation Fund Board 

 

Request for approval of no-cost extension of project completion date: UNDP (Albania, 

Montenegro and North Macedonia)  

Following the recommendation of the secretariat after its review of the request for a no-cost 

extension of the project completion date submitted by the United Nations Development 

Programme (UNDP) for the project “Integrated climate-resilient transboundary flood risk 

management in the Drin River basin in the Western Balkans” in Albania, Montenegro and North 

Macedonia, contained in document AFB/B.42-43/10, the Adaptation Fund Board decided to 

approve the request for a twelve-month no-cost extension of the project completion date from 

22 October 2024 to 22 October 2025.    

 

Decision B.42-43/10 

 

 


